
 

 

 
CITY COUNCIL BUDGET WORKSHOP 

MONDAY 
20 JUNE 2016 

City Council Chambers (Library) 
6:00 pm 

  
On the 20th of June 2016, the New Plymouth city council budget workshop was called to order at 
6:00 pm by Mayor Beth Earles. Roll call was taken with council members Ron Rouse, Bill 
Warnke, Rick York and Cora Kurth in attendance.  
 
Staff members in attendance were Danielle Painter, Beau Ziemer and Alishia Elliott.  
 
Guests included Dale Williamson.  

 
Councilman Warnke moved to approve the agenda. Councilman York seconded the 
motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion.   
 
FY2017 Budget 
 Council reviewed any fund changes. 
 
Councilman Warnke moved to adjourn the meeting. Councilman York seconded the 
motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:28 PM. 

 
 


